

WebTeam Report

The meeting list, both online and PDF, was revised twice in July. A special thanks to Eileen S. and Pat D. for presenting the changes in a clear, concise, easy-to-understand fashion.

The WebTeam is no longer meeting weekly but rather once a month. We had been meeting in Alix's Zoom room but as she becomes less involved we felt that it was only fair to free-up her room and have moved to Mike's room. This room has a 40-minute limit, so we may move again.

The website has been backed-up off-site again. An extremely cautionary measure.

Alix has begun working on the shopping cart for the Journal sales. She will be in touch with Sandy this month for additional info.

NOTE: We request that Intergroup secretary's minutes and treasurer reports be emailed to: webteam@oceanandbay.org so they can be posted on the site.

Both Microsoft Word or PDF format are acceptable.